August 20, 19%4l.

¥r. Everett Nicholson,
544 S. Green St,.,
Viichita, Kansas.

Dear Mr. Nicholson:

Your letter of August 18th addressed to Dr.
Fo Ceo Allen has been received during his ebsence. Dr.
Allen is in Towa this week where he is taking part in
& coaching school sponsored by the Iowa State High
School Athletic Association.

u Dr. Allen will probably return to Lawrence at
the end of this week, at which time your letter will
be promptly brought to his attention.

Sincerely yours,

S.ﬂr‘my to Dr. F. Cs Allen.



